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                                                                     Spectacle de l’Amicale offert à tous les élèves, jeudi 16 décembre à l’école 

 
Dear parents, 
 
Please find attached the latest news from the school: 
 
CITIZEN AWARENESS  
 
Telethon 
The enthusiasm of the children and their involvement helped raise £ 902 for the Telethon, which is £ 277 more 
than last year! Congratulations to everybody! 
Dear parents, we thank you for your support and for your generosity. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
The Christmas Jumper held at the school on Tuesday 14th December raised £ 190.63 for the benefit of "Save the 
Children". We thank you all for your donations and the CE1 pupils for organizing this charity event. To join the 
blog article dedicated to this festive day, click HERE 
 
ARTISTIC AWARENESS 
 
 Show of the Amicale 
Thanks to all the precautions taken (20 minutes per class, PCR test, aerating between groups, keeping 
distances). The show offered by the Amicale has continued for all the pupils! 
Eyes wide open, luminous smiles ... the show worked its magic and the hall was filled with clapping! 

https://sites.google.com/lyceefrancais.org.uk/ecoleandremalraux/news-décembre-december-2021/tuesday-14th-december-christam
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We thank the Amicale for the choice and financing of this show and we thank Samsam Bubbleman, 12 times 
Guinness World record Champion, for his amazing bubbles! 
 
Choir concerts 
Mr. Basset, choir director and video editor, and the André Malraux School’s team join me in wishing you a good 
concert! 
To watch the maternelle children’s concert, click HERE 
To watch the primaire children’s concert, click HERE 
 
 
OTHER NEWS 
 
Return to school on the 4th January 2022 
As the Headmaster announced in his email on 8th December, distance learning will be implemented for the 
school's pupils on 4th and 5th January. All students will be expected in person on 6th January. 
On the first day back between 8:30 and 8:45 am, each teacher will send an email to the families in their class 
giving access to the pupils’ Padlet of work. The proposed activities will be essentially written tasks in 
Mathematics, French and English, and will either be exercises that can be self-marked or that can be marked 
upon return to class. Classroom teachers will provide contact with their pupils in the form of a short video 
recording or online session. 

 
Parking 
Please be aware not to park in front of our neighbour’s driveway.  A neighbour from Bordars Road has let us 
know that parents park in front of her driveway. Please respect the neighbourhood, this is important for the 
reputation of the school in the community. 
 
First Term School Council 
For your information, the school council report is available online. 
 
 

The whole team joins me in wishing you a very happy holiday season. 
We look forward to seeing you again in 2022! 
 
Best regards 
 
Aurélie Exbrayat 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ZUD1DkQOx3yOBvlps10S-froOPlf67EyStM3KRNom7M/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/10IKoWiLkdokA8Cd54EbIzV75P_UoRbNjmDGJemz1kHg/edit?usp=sharing

